
Attendance Matters at Carleton Park! 
Our school target is 98% (2% above the National average) 

 

 
 
 
 
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 11th December https://carletonpark.patrust.org.uk/ 
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15th Dec 
Christmas 

jumper day 

(donate a 

non-

perishable 
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for 

Pontefract 

Food Bank) 
 

Thursday 
17th Dec 

Christmas 

Holiday 

CARLETON PARK’S STARS OF THE WEEK! 

RECEPTION YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3 YEAR 4 YEAR 5 YEAR 6 

Ruby 

Harry 

Harry H 

Ollie 

Joel W 

Layton 

Sophie 

Cailah 

Summer 

Reggie 

Leon 

Liam 

Harvey 

Tristan 

HLCailah 

Good afternoon everyone,  
 
Once again, we have had an extremely productive week, with children across school working 
tirelessly across all subjects. Today, it has been extremely moving to see the Carleton Park support 
for MND - with children throughout school donning their ‘PJ’s’ on a cold December day! So far, we 
have raised £204.50; you can still make your donations via Parentmail up until Monday 14th December 
As we head into our final week of this term, I really would like to express my thanks for your 
continued support throughout this term. Your support is valued and this term would not have been 
such a success without it!  Have a great weekend! 

 

Light up a Life PWH 
We recently held a non-uniform day to raise money for the Prince of Wales Hospice and their ‘Light 
up a Life’ campaign:  
‘Christmas is a time when we remember our loved ones, and Light up a Life provides an opportunity 

for families and friends to remember those no longer with us.’  
As a school we were asked to provide a Christmas message from some of our Year 1 children, they 
did not fail to deliver! Please check out the whole video at the link below, but to find a message from 
a small group of our Year 1 children cut to 9mins 38secs! 
 

The Prince of Wales Hospice - Light Up A Life (pwh.org.uk) 

Extended After School Club 
We are delighted to announce that Carleton Park’s Extended After School club will resume from 
Monday 4th January.  Confirmation of places will be sent next week, along with the Extended After 
School Club agreement. I would like to thank you for your swift responses, this has enabled the 
admin team to work quickly and efficiently. If there are still families who have yet to contact the office 
to register your interest, please do so immediately as limited places are still available. 

DfE Guidance… 
Public Health England has agreed a 6-day window after the final day of teaching (17th December) in 
which schools are asked to remain contactable, so they can assist with contact tracing where 
necessary. If a child tests positive up to 23rd December please email the school at 
admin@carletonpark.patrust.org.uk  with the title of ‘Positive Covid Test’ and include your child’s 
details and year group. Please also let us know your child’s close friends in class. 
 

 
 

Rec 
97.9% 

Year 3 
95.3% 

Year 5 
94.9% 

Year 4 
100% 

Year 6 
99.3% 

Year 1 
98.2% 

Weekly 
Whole School 
Attendance 

97.3% 
Year 2 
96.5% 

https://www.pwh.org.uk/support-us/waystogive/light-up-a-life
mailto:admin@carletonpark.patrust.org.uk


 
 

 

 

 

PE kits in January! 
I would like to take this opportunity, to thank those of you who after short notice  

purchased the correct PE uniform for outdoor lessons. After Christmas, the expectation is that all 
children will be in the correct outdoor kit,  

this is demonstrated below by our very kind Year 5 volunteers:  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 



 


